
Dr NJABULO MLAMBO

New Business Unit 
Manager at 
Amandelbult Hospital

Dr. Mlambo joined our Platinum Health team in January 2021
as General Practitioner at Northam Zondereinde Medical
Station. With a passion for promotions people’s health,
Dr Mlambo has diligently served our members and we are
confident that he will add value in his new role as BUM.

We wish Dr Mlambo all the best 
with his new responsibility.

Commenting on his 
appointment, Dr Mlambo 

said: “I am extremely proud 
to be part of the amazing 
and hard-working team at 
Amandelbult Hospital. I 
hope to keep a good 

working spirit and 
accomplish even greater 
achievements together. 

My focus areas will include 
chronic disease 

management programmes 
and wellness.
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